
 

Religious Education  

Year: Reception           Week Beginning: 29th June 2020  

 

Our last RE topic for the school year looks at Our World and how Christians believe that life 

is God’s gift. All that makes up life – people, the earth, places, things – are part of that gift. 

We appreciate and wonder at the understanding that all life is a gift.  

 

This week I would like you to use the CAFOD Global A-Z slideshow, showing the whole 

alphabet, to explore the wonderful things in nature. (See resources). 

Look at each picture then ask the following questions: 

 

Q Tell me about the picture? 

Q What do you love about our world? 

Q Tell me what you think is wonderful about our world? 

 

 

Now that you have discussed the pictures, can you draw or write whatever you think is 

wonderful about our world? 

You might also like to go outside and look at the wonderful things around you. Take some 

photographs of the wonderful things you can see. 

 

Don’t forget to email me your lovely pictures and photographs when you have finished – I 

can’t wait to see them!  
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